
THAPAR INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY, PATIALA 
(Deemed to be University) 

 

Dated: 7th May, 2024 

Notice regarding the counselling for admission to BE/BTech programme 
   

This is for the information of the candidates who have applied for admission to BE/BTech 

programme at TIET. The first round of counselling will be held on 14th May, 2024 on the basis of 

JEE Main – 2024 merit. Candidates who will be applying till 8th May, 2024 (11:59 PM) shall be 

considered for this round of counselling. Please note: 

 
1. First round of Counselling will be held in online mode i.e. Candidates are not required 

to visit the campus. 

2. Candidates will be able to check their branch allocation status on an online portal 

on the day of counselling. 

3. Selected candidates will be required to pay the requisite fee by 20th May, 2024. 

4. Application form will remain close from 9th May, 2024 till 15th May, 2024. It will be made 

available for new applications from 16th May, 2024 onwards for the subsequent 

rounds of counselling with an application fee of Rs. 2000/-. 

5. During the counselling, Branch allocation will be as per the merit, category wise seat 

availability and branch preference order filled in the application form. Candidates 

are advised to re-check all the details (especially the branch preference order) in 

the application form before the last date i.e. 8th May, 2024. 

6. Candidates will be offered branch provisionally. Admission will be confirmed subject 

to fulfilment of the eligibility conditions mentioned in Prospectus 2024-25 (available 

at https://admission.thapar.edu/) during the document checking. 

https://admission.thapar.edu/

